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Friday 15th December 2023
Dear parents and carers,

I hope you enjoyed reading our Ofsted report. We are pleased the inspection recognised so many good features of our school.

After school clubs
After school clubs will start in the first week back in January 2023. Children have received club letters. We will make sure as many pupils as possible join the clubs for the spring term. These are the clubs we are offering next term:

Reception - Grove groovers club and library club
Year 1 and 2 - Choir club, construction club, multisport club, Ready Stead Move, board games club and reading detectives
Year 3 and 4 - Construction club, basketball club, chess club, drumming club, library club, Times Tables Rockstars club, sign language club
Year 5 and 6 - Dance club, drumming club, library club, Origami club, crochet club and chess club   
Attendance   
Everyone has worked incredibly hard to improve pupil attendance. Whole school attendance is currently 94.8%. We will be awarding all pupils with 100% attendance for the autumn term with a bronze award to recognise this important achievement.
We look forward to finding out next week which 8 families have won a 10-day challenge hamper. If your child is a winner we will contact you to come into school at 1.30pm to collect the hamper. 

Next week we have lots of events for pupils.
The music festival
You will have received a letter inviting you to the music festivals for pupils in Years 1-6. This is an opportunity to see and hear your child perform music based on what they have been learning in their music lessons. Please arrive 5 minutes before the performance starts. 
The nativity
Mrs Willoughby has written to the parents of our reception pupils inviting you to our nativity on Wednesday 20th December at 9.30am and 2.15pm.
The last day of term
All pupils have worked very hard this term. Their behaviour is a credit to the school and parents. To celebrate the end of term we invite pupils to wear Christmas clothes/jumpers or simply their clothes from home on the last day of term. This is a non school uniform day.
The last day of term is Friday 22nd December 2023. All pupils will finish at 1.45pm on this day. Please collect your child/children as normal at 1.45pm.

Due to a number of pupils with food allergies school will provide party food on the last day of term. Parents do not need to send food to school.

The start of term
The spring term starts on Monday 8th January 2024 at 8.30am. 

Training day
Monday 15th January 2024 is a staff training day. School is closed to pupils on this day.

We have many exciting educational visits and experiences planned for spring 2024.We will put these on the school website in January 2024.

Schools finish for half term on Friday 9th February 2024. 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents for their support and look forward to welcoming you to workshops in the spring term 2023.
Yours sincerely
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Grove School




Ms J Baker

Headteacher
Dawson Road, Handsworth, Birmingham B21 9HB Tel: 0121 464 4669 
Fax: 0121 464 0508. Email: enquiry@grove.bham.sch.uk


